Steven Seee

From: Paccione-Dyszlewski, Margaret R, PHD <MPaccione@brownhealth.org>
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 8:17 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Subject: Support for H-5863

Dear Chairwoman Donovan and Members of the House Health & Human Services Committee:

Please consider this communication in strong support of House Bill 5863 requiring commercial
health insurance companies to raise reimbursement rates

for in-network outpatient behavioral health services. The mental health services supported
through these insurance benefits are critically important to Rhode Islanders especially our
children and our most vuinerable citizens.

Thank you for your support of this legislation and for your work on behalf of the citizens of our
communities.

Sincerely,

Dr. Margaret Paccione

Margaret R. Paccione-Dyszlewski, Ph.D.
Director, Clinical Innovation

8radley Hospital

and

Clinical Associate Professor
Department of Psychiatry and Human Behavior
The Warren Alpert Medical School
Brown University

1011 Veterans Memorial Parkway
Riverside, Rhode Isiand 02915

Phone: 401.432.1321

Fax: 401.432.1591
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